Year 4 Spelling work – 14th July

This week would have been your last Year 4 spelling test!  So, ask someone at home to test you on the words from Summer 2.  If you’ve lost it, the list of words is on the Year 4 page of the website.
When you have finished, check how many you got right.  Keep practising the ones you were unsure of so you know them all.
This is your last piece of work from me for this year, so have a lovely summer and I look forward to seeing you on September.

